

13 December 2021

Parking reminder

Dear Parents and Carers,

This morning our local PCSO has made us aware of concerns from local residents about continued parking restricting the resident access at the front of college.

We would like to remind you that when dropping off or collecting your children you are welcome on site, to the rear of the campus, where there is plenty of space to do this safely.

We have been advised that from today the police may be present and may issue parking tickets to any car parked or stopped illegally.

Our site staff are present at the gates every day and will welcome you onto the campus and direct you where to pick up and drop off.

Thank you for your understanding.

Kind regards

Tracy Foy Deputy Principal